
Town and Country Planning (Development Planning) (Scotland) Regulations 
2008 Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997 (as modified) 

Notice is given that the Cairngorms National Park Authority (CNPA) intends to adopt 
the Proposed Cairngorms National Park Local Development Plan 2020. The Proposed  
Plan has been modified following the Examination of the Plan by the Scottish  
Government’s Directorate for Planning and Environmental Appeals (DPEA) during 
2020. In line with the Coronavirus (Scotland) Act 2020, paper copies of the Plan as 
modified are not being made publicly available. The Proposed Plan and a list of the 
modifications can be inspected online at www.cairngorms.co.uk

For more information or help viewing the Proposed Plan please contact the CNPA 
on 01479 873535 or email planning@cairngorms.co.uk
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